
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET 
October 28th, 2009 
47th SCHOOL DAY 

 
“GIRL TALK”  - All interested girls are invited to an organizational meeting to be held in 
Mrs. Birthright’s room A-7 at 7:45 a.m. in the morning.  Girls will meet each Monday 
starting November 2 at 3:15 for honest discussions about women’s issues.  Please make 
plans to join us tomorrow morning or if you cannot attend in the morning please plan to 
come Monday afternoon.    
 
Quiz Bowl will NOT meet this Thursday. 
 
Art Club will meet briefly after school tomorrow. 
 
Students need to be aware of changes in the cafeteria.  No money will be given from 
lunch accounts any more.  Buy your drinks while in line.  Snack machine monies will not 
be given either.  You must have money in your pocket for these items.     
 
Mr. Godfrey’s fourth period Pulp and Paper Class will not go to the mill today.  They will 
report to C-7 for fourth period. 
 
 UNCG I-School will open Spring 2010 registration at 5:00 p.m. today. 
\PIN numbers and advising codes will be emailed to students over the next 24 hours.  As 
always, seats fill on a first come – first served basis.  
 
National Honor Society dues and forms need to be turned in to Mrs. McCall in A-3 before 
or after school by November 4th.  Please don’t come during class time. 
 
Class rings will be delivered during lunches on Wednesday, November 4. 
Cash only – no checks accepted. 
 
There will be a Senior Meeting for cap and gown information in the auditorium during 
homeroom Wednesday, November 4.  
 
Boys and girls open gym Thursday after school. 
 
All girls interested in trying out for Basketball need to meet in the gym immediately after 
school today for a brief meeting. 
 
Animee Club will meet Friday after school for a Halloween Costume Party. 
Members are reminded this does not exempt them from the dress code. 
 
The Blood Drive will be Friday in the Media Center.  Confirmation cards will be passed 
out the 28th and 29th for your hall pass.  Make sure you have it and a picture ID before 
reporting to the Media Center on Friday at your designated time.  Make sure you eat 
before coming in to give blood—this is very important. 
 
Canton Youth League Basketball sign ups will be each Saturday this month at the Canton 
Fire Department from 9:00 – 12:00. 
 
Governor’s School – invites sophomores and juniors who are talented in academic areas 
or in the performing arts are encouraged to consider applying for Governor’s School 
2010.  See Mr. Blackburn in the Counseling Center as soon as possible as there are very 
specific criteria for selection. 
 
Students don’t forget to be sending in your pictures of you and your friends to the Jostens 
image share link or Mrs. Hanson for the 2009 – 2010 yearbook.  We would really like to 
see pictures of your summer activities and jobs as well as others pictures. 
 
TEACHERS:  FACULTY CHORUS PRACTICE THIS AFTERNOON 



 
CAFETERIA DUTY   (October 26 – October 30) 
1st Lunch  Haider and Breece 
2nd Lunch Hogue and J. Willis 
3rd Lunch Acquaviva and Pressley 


